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TIME: 
PLACE: 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

October 20, 2014 
7:00 P.M. 
Centerville Municipal Building 
Mayor Mark Kingseed 
Deputy Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers: John Beals 

Paul Gresham 
Belinda Kenley 
John Palcher 
JoAnne Rau 

Clerk of Council Debra James 
City Manager Gregory Hom 
City Planner Andrew Rodney 
Public Works Director Douglas Spitler 
Economic Development Administrator Nathan Cahall 
Municipal Attorney Scott Liberman 

:vtrs. Kenley moved that Council convene into an Executive Session for Personnel. Mrs. Rau 
~conded the motion. A roll call vote resulted in seven ayes in favor of the motion. At such time, 

a1 'lfficial business was conducted, Mrs. Kenley moved that Council adjourn out of Executive 
Sc ::iu seconded the motion. A roll call vote resulted in seven ayes. 

It was suggested to appoint Ms. Kathy Jablinski to the Arts Commission and that she could 
be sworn · 1 at the November Council Meeting. She will be added to the Consent Agenda at the 
followi ng Louncil Meeting. 

Mr. Hom reviewed the Consent Agenda items for the following Council Meeting. 

Mr. Hom gave an update on impending changes to Hole #7 of the Vintage Golf Course which 
was discussed earlier in the summer. The hole involves a small wetlands area, a stream and a bridge. 
It was felt that removing the bridge would reduce maintenance costs and allow for better alignment 
of the cart path. The city received approval from the Army Corps of Engineers to remove the bridge, 
install underdrain and fill in the ditch that connects the wetlands to the pond (as long as the change 
impacted less than 300 feet of wetlands). At this point, work on the bridge will be postponed until 
spring. Public Works crews and Yankee Trace crews are expected to cooperate to do the majority of 
the work. 


